OFFice oF THE CARDINAL
1011 FIRST AVENUE
New York, NY 10022

June 30, 2018
Month of the Most Sacred Heart of Jesus

The Reverend Pancrose Kalist, Pastor
Our Lady Queen of Peace Parish

90 Third Street

Staten Island, New York 10306

Dear Father Kalist:

It is with much joy that I appoint you Pastor of Saint Kateri Tekawitha Parish in
LaGrangeville. This assignment becomes effective on August 1, 2018 for usual term of
Six years.

I take this opportunity to renew my gratitude for your thirty years of faithful,
generous priestly service, most recently as Pastor of Our Lady Queen of Peace Parish on
Staten Island.

The Reverend Monsignor James Sullivan, the Regional Dean, will receive a copy
of this letter of appointment. I would ask you to be in touch with him to arrange your
canonical installation, including the Profession of Faith and Oath of Fidelity, within three
months.

I am deeply grateful for all that you do, and particularly for all that you are: a
priest forever, blessed with gifts that enrich the souls of the People of God.

Assuring you of my prayerful best wishes as you begin this new work for the
Lord and His Church, I am,

Fraternally in Christ,

+ Timothy Michael Cardinal Dolan
Archbishop of New York



